River Link Toll Collector
Reaches $2.5 Million
Settlement over Alleged False
Late Fees

“A subcontractor of River Link, the company in charge of the
tolls on three Ohio River bridges between Louisville and
Southern Indiana, has reached a multimillion-dollar settlement
to close a lawsuit filed over late-fee notices. Gila LLC, sued
by three Indiana residents who said they’d been,” reports Ana
Rocio Alvarez Brinez in Courier Journal.

“Gila LLC, sued by three Indiana residents who said they’'d
been charged late fees over unpaid tolls before receiving
their first bill, will pay $2.5 million to settle claims from
drivers who said they were incorrectly billed, according to a
settlement signed Feb. 18. The class-action lawsuit was filed
in 2019 and accused Gila LLC and Traffic Com USA.”

Read the article.
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